
 

 

 

Northamptonshire Police Retirement Club 

 

As a retired officer or staff member, widow or widower you are automatically a 

member of the Northamptonshire Police Retirement Club. There is no 

subscription fee involved. 

 

This Club has been running since 1984 and was established to make retirement 

more enjoyable, keep in contact with colleagues and arrange social events. 

 

Over the years the committee has arranged a wide variety of such events, 

ranging from lunches, day trips to places of interest, theatre trips, shopping 

excursions, mini breaks, holidays in the UK and abroad. These have emanated 

from suggestions from members and the committee are always keen to explore 

new horizons. 

 

A regular Newsletter is sent out detailing forthcoming trips, if you do not 

receive this and would like to, please contact Stuart Kilpatrick (NARPO 

Secretary) on secretarynorthantsnarpo@gmail.com or write to Stuart via the 

Federation Office, Wakefield House, Wootton Hall Park, Northampton NN4 

0JA. Details of your name, address, telephone number and email (if used) will 

be stored on their database for the sole purpose of advising you on social 

functions and will not be disclosed to any other party. 

 

As with all committees there is always room for new members. If you have 

helped to organise events, or would like to, now you have time on your hands !! 

please let Stuart know. 

 

Welcome to the Club, I hope you find something of interest in the future and 

enjoy the company of like-minded people. 
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